
Hi there,

I wish to inform you that I strongly object to the food market, currently held at the Pittwater 
RSL, being given permission to operate for a further five years.

The acoustic Consultant’s October 2020 report, identified the extreme noise created by traffic 
on Foley Street, Warriewood road and nearby streets due to major roadworks and the upsurge 
in housing developments.

Traffic generated by the market shoppers will further add to that local noise and make 
Sunday’s quite unbearable! 

Food markets can have lots of positives, but I don’t believe the location of this one is 
satisfactory or positive for my community.

Kind regards,

Hayley Croft
0429 119 207

Sent from my iPhone

Sent: 14/03/2021 8:12:15 PM
Subject: MOD2021/0047 - 22 Jubilee Avenue Warriewood 2012


